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Battle & Langton C. E. Primary School

Market Road,

Battle,

East Sussex
TN33 0HQ

Telephone:
(01424) 775987/88

Fax:

(01424) 775988

E-mail:

office@battlelangton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. S. Hughes

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we are changing our approach to spelling across the school. Each year group now has its own list of spellings, taken from the National Curriculum, that have to be covered throughout the year. 

The spellings that your child is required to learn each term will be included with the curriculum booklet, showing the words your child will be tested on each week clearly stated. The weekly spelling test that your child will sit in class will not only consist of the words listed, but will also include some spellings previously learnt in that term. Evidence suggests that revising and revisiting words has a positive impact on the children’s retention of the spellings.      
We would be grateful for your support in making this initiative successful. Please arrange to meet with your child’s class teacher if you have any questions regarding this approach. 
Yours sincerely,

Francesca Mooney

(English Leader) 

